UPDATE: CALL FOR PROJECT PROPOSALS FROM LOCAL NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANISATIONS IN KOSOVO


Within the Supporting Social Entrepreneurship and Promoting Socio-economic Empowerment in Minority Communities in Kosovo project funded by Sida – the Swedish International Development Cooperation Agency represented by the Swedish Embassy in Kosovo – the Danish Refugee Council opened a call for project proposals from local NGOs on 08/10/2018.

The evaluation of applications is ongoing.

As a result of performing Stage B of the evaluation process, all applications were considered for further evaluation.

The chart below presents an overview of the individual scores each application received during Stage C – note that, as indicated in the Guidelines for Applicants, applications need to score a minimum of 7 points in each of the four mandatory criteria in order to be considered for further evaluation:

	
	Mandatory criteria
	
	

	Applicant ID
	Criterion i (relevance)
	Criterion ii (logic)
	Criterion iii (impact)
	Criterion iv (feasibility)
	Total score based on mandatory criteria
	Total score including bonuses

	001
	7.33
	8
	7
	8.33
	30.66
	30.66

	002
	8.7
	9.33
	9
	9
	36.03
	41.03

	051
	8
	7
	7.33
	7
	29.33
	34.33

	100
	9.33
	9
	9
	7
	34.33
	44.33

	101
	9.66
	9.66
	9
	8.33
	36.65
	41.65

	102
	8.7
	8
	6
	5.3
	28
	28

	103
	8
	6.33
	6.66
	6.66
	27.65
	32.65

	104
	9.33
	9.33
	9.66
	8.33
	36.65
	41.65

	105
	7
	5.33
	5
	5.33
	22.66
	22.66

	106
	8
	6
	6
	6.33
	26.33
	31.33

	107
	9.33
	8
	7.66
	7.33
	32.32
	37.32

	108
	9
	7
	7
	7
	30
	30

	109
	9.33
	7
	7
	7
	30.33
	35.33

	110
	9
	7
	7
	7
	30
	35

	111
	9.33
	8
	7
	7
	31.33
	36.33

	112
	8.66
	7.33
	7
	6.33
	29.32
	39.32

	113
	9
	8.66
	6
	6.33
	29.99
	29.99

	114
	9
	9
	7
	8.33
	33.33
	33.33

	115
	9.33
	7
	7
	7
	30.33
	35.33

	116
	10
	9.66
	8.66
	8.66
	36.98
	41.98



If your application has received a minimum of 7 points in each of the four mandatory criteria, it will be evaluated further and you will be contacted in the near future.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Monitor our website for further updates on the evaluation process and information on more opportunities for support in the near future.
